
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: October 12, 2023 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       October 18, 2023 Board Meeting 

 

 

Request Board approval for the following teachers to participate in the online Sheltered English 

Instruction training through Stockton University. Teachers will receive 15 hours of mandatory 

training to meet the guidelines for a Sheltered Instruction model for Multilingual Learners. The 

training will take place online and must be completed prior to the December 31st deadline. 

Teachers will submit proof of completion through a certificate that is received at the completion 

of all modules. Teachers will be compensated with a stipend in the amount of $600 upon 

completion of the course, which will be paid through Title III Immigrant funds. 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

Teacher   Grade Building 

Emily Gigliotti 5 DLB 

Lauren Hoffman 5 DLB 

Villone 6 TEB 

Hess 6/7 TEB 

Poggioli 8 TEB 

Wheat K JHR 


